
 
ECTOR COUNTY INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT 

PURCHASING DEPARTMENT 
AWARD OF CONTRACT RECOMMENDATION 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL FOR SEWAGE COLLECTION AND DISPOSAL SERVICES 
RFP 12-01 – OPENED ON 4/12/2012 

 
 
On April 12, 2012, a request for proposal was issued for sewage collection and disposal services. This 
request for proposal was in response to sewage issues associated with the increased enrollment at 
Cavazos Elementary and Murry Fly Elementary. 
 
One proposal was received.  The proposer has provided satisfactory services to the District in the past. 
 
The Purchasing Department is recommending Longhorn Trucking to be awarded the contract for sewage 
collection and disposal services.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Rebecca Mull, RTSBA  
Director of Purchasing 


